
From: Finan, John L. <jfinan@dew.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2013 5:01:21 PM
Subject: FW: Budget Conference Committee

Attachments: Provisos as of 6.6.13.docx

The proviso in 117.103 part B is bothersome.  First we don’t have all the WIA information because many of the people 
are hired at the local area and paid with local workforce WIA money.  We can’t control what they do.  Second, this is 
really getting into executive management and how cabinet members can run an agency.
 
From: Dawson, Maura 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 3:51 PM
 
To: Von Nessen, Erica; Suber, Jamie; Cummings, Kevin; Stephenson, Martha; Grant, Don; Kuriakose, Shaji
 
Cc: Finan, John L.; Fairwell, Adrienne; Tedeschi, Debra
 
Subject: Budget Conference Committee
 
Good afternoon, Everyone,

The budget conference committee is scheduled to begin tomorrow at 11:00am.  I am attaching a file that contains 
what the current provisos are related to DEW and the General Provisos that relate to WIA and DEW.  
 
Tomorrow’s meeting will be aired over the internet through www.scstatehouse.gov.   I will monitor through the 
business day tomorrow and will update you regarding any notable matters.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Have a great afternoon. Maura
 
 
Maura Dawson
Assistant General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
Post Office Box 8597
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
 
Office: (803) 737-0233
Fax: (803) 737-0124
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina 
Department of Employment and Workforce which may be confidential, privileged or otherwise protected by work-
product immunity.  It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are 
not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender 
immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system.  Please note that 
any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those 
of the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce.
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